
 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Dove Street Speed Sign 
 
DATE:  October 7, 2024 

 
Background 
 
The 35-mph speed limit sign to the east of the Dove Street and Ranchette intersection 
that was posted in 2014 is incorrect.  The speed limit on Dove Street is 30 mph 
therefore a 30 mph speed limit sign should replace the existing sign.    
 
Requested Action:  
 
A motion to replace the existing 35-mph speed limit sign on Dove Street with a 30-mph 
speed limit sign would be appreciated. 


